
From: Houck, Jason 
Sent: 8/12/2014 1:54:47 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: D. 113-12-041 OP 9 issue 

Hi Erik, 

I wouldn't worry about this issue just yet, because I think we can resolve any ambiguity in the 
course of A. 13-08-002 et al, Phase 2, but thanks for bringing it to my attention. I'll be in touch 
if I have any more specific feedback. 

Jason Houck 

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: 415.703.1223 

Email: jason.houck@epuc.ca.gov 
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